IMPORTANT REGISTRATION INFORMATION 
1. Link to MK registration site HERE.
2. Help for you with navigating the site and finding the Invitation Code: Faculty Manual.
-----------------------------------------------------------------
SAMPLE EMAIL TO PARENTS WITH PRIVATE CENTER INVITATION
Dear Parents and Students of Our School:
Please register for the Math Kangaroo 2023 Competition.  If you are new to Math Kangaroo please read Math Kangaroo History. At our center the competition indicates the center status: in person [or] online, proctored by me.
The steps to register:
1. Go to: MATH KANGAROO REGISTRATION PAGE  
2. Log in with your login and password or establish your user account if you are new.
3. Click on the tab By Invitation.
4. Copy and paste this code in the field Invitation Code: copy and paste your Inv. Code 
5. Do not share the code with anyone  
6. You are ready to register. Screenshot tutorial here: Registration for Private Center.
Once your child is registered, you can enjoy free Math Kangaroo video solutions and access full questions and solutions sets with 50% off. Instructions on how to find the discount code HERE. 
Important: After you receive the registration confirmation email from Math Kangaroo, review the email to make sure all information is accurate. If something needs correction, update the registration or email info@mathkangaroo.org.
Math Kangaroo Competition takes place on the third Thursday of March.
SAMPLE EMAIL TO PARENTS WITH PUBLIC CENTER INVITATION
Dear Parents and Students of Our School:
Please register for the Math Kangaroo 2023 Competition.  If you are new to Math Kangaroo please read Math Kangaroo History. 
The steps to register:
1. Go to: MATH KANGAROO REGISTRATION PAGE  
2. Log in with your login and password or establish your user account if you are new.
3. Click on the tab Catalog, browse the centers by State and register to the one you like.
Once your child is registered, you can enjoy free Math Kangaroo video solutions and access full questions and solutions sets with 50% off. Instructions on how to find the discount code HERE. 
Important: After you receive the registration confirmation email from Math Kangaroo, review the email to make sure all information is accurate. If something needs correction, update the registration or email info@mathkangaroo.org.
Math Kangaroo Competition takes place on the third Thursday of March.
----------------------------------------------------------------
SAMPLE EMAIL TO PARENTS AFTER THE REGISTRATION IS CLOSED:
SAMPLE LETTER TO PARENT AFTER THE REGISTRATION IS CLOSED 
